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Update Coronavirus 

 

Dear guests and friends of the Severin*s - The Alpine Retreat,  

due to the current situation in Austria, the government has decided to close the skiing area of Lech and 

many other ski areas.  

As a result, we unfortunately feel compelled to announce an early end of the season for 2020. Of course, 

the health of our employees and our guests has the highest priority. 

If you have any questions about your existing booking until April 2020, feel free to contact us via E-Mail: 

address info@severins-lech.at. Certainly, we are happy to support you with your booking starting from 

December 2020.  

Thank you very much for your understanding. We wish you and your relatives all the best. 

Cecily Greussing 

Hostess 

 

Visit the website www.sozialministerium.at for further information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


